RAIN.

2025 K-RAIN PRICING ANNONUCEMENT

Dear K-Rain Distributor,

We want to inform you of a price adjustment that will take effect on 7/7/2025. This
change is driven by continued cost pressures on raw materials and components—
many of which stem from broader economic uncertainty and evolving global trade
developments.

While we’ve worked hard to absorb these increases, we’ve reached a point where
an adjustment is necessary. These changes are not made lightly, and we remain
focused on delivering the quality, service, and reliability you count on.

We recognize that navigating today’s environment is challenging. We appreciate
your continued partnership and trust. If you have any questions, please don't
hesitate to reach out to your representative.

Sincerely,

Greg Dougherty
North American Sales Director



